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This week we have begun practising singing for our Christmas performance. All 

children have got copies of the words to keep practising at home.  

In English, we have started to learn about different figurative devices: similes, 

metaphors and personification, ready to write poetry over the next couple of 

weeks.  

In Maths, we have been multiplying and dividing decimal numbers by 10, 100 

and 1000.  

We have also begun looking at ‘The Great Wave off Kanagawa’ artwork ready to 

develop many different art skills to recreate our own whole class version. 

Reminders:  

Children to read at least five times a week and be heard read aloud at 

least once. 

Continue to practise times tables – we are making fantastic progress! 

Learn spellings and complete Mathletics homework. 

Celebrations 

This week’s teacher’s award 

went to Lucy Blanchard for 

‘stepping off the edge’ during 

Aspirations week. 

Most housepoints award went 

to Lily Stevens. 

 
Over the next few weeks, we will be focusing 

on the arts: writing creative poetry, producing 

artwork and composing music related to our 

watery theme. 


